
February 18,2018

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
PA Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Bldg.
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re: Application of Transource Pennsylvania, LLC 

Filed Pursuant to 52 Pa. Code Chapter 57, Subchapter G,

For Approval of the Siting and Construction of the 230 kV Transmission Line 

Associated with the Independence Energy Connection - West Project 

In Portions of Franklin County, Pennsylvania 

Docket Number: A-2017-2640200

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

I am writing in-protest to the Transource Energy Project that is proposing to run through part of Quincy Township in 
Franklin County, Pennsylvania where I reside. According to the map, the towers are set to be erected within 1 mile 
of my home. By doing so, this will lower the overall value of my home and neighborhood that so many of us call 
home. I am also concerned about the health effects a high powered tower will cause. I don't think anyone can 
definitively say that there is no danger to our overall health. Lastly, there is no benefit to any party except 
Transource. It will not create jobs for the area hosting the project. This is a highly specialized field and therefore, 
out of state workers will be brought in to build this project

In closing, I ask you, Secretary Chiavetta, would you want this project running through or near your family?

Jennifer Bumbaugh 
5905 Buttermilk Rd. 
Waynesboro, PA 17268
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Mr. Christopher L. Bumbaugh 
Jennifer L Bumbaugh 
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HARRISBURG: PA. 171. 
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